
 
 
 

 
 

Ver.01 

ANNOUNCEMENT:  
System Maintenance for Safe Deposit Box (SDB) Online Reservation  
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Please be informed that our Safe Deposit Box (SDB) Online Reservation has experienced system down 

due to maintenance work on 04th July to 28th July 2022. 

Kindly resubmit your SDB application via online reservation platform at this link.  

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

https://www.rhbgroup.com/personal/safe-deposit-box/index.html

